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Banks Avenue and Forsyth Avenue – Improvement Projects 
 
The City of Parksville wishes to advise residents and in particular, residents of Banks Avenue West and 
Forsyth Avenue between Finholm Street and Acacia Street that the Engineering Department has completed 
the tender evaluations for the Banks Avenue and Forsyth Avenue capital project.  
 
The City’s evaluation determined the tenders received were not within the approved project budget and it 
has been concluded the City is not in a position to award a contract for construction at this time. Given the 
results, the project is now currently under evaluation and we expect to reissue the tender sometime in the 
near future. The City apologizes for any inconvenience this delay may cause. 
 
Questions or concerns should be directed to: 

 
Vaughn Figueira, Director of Engineering 
250 951-2484; vfigueira@parksville.ca  
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